
RMMC Vision 2020 Weekly Update
Pleiades Building Project

​WHAT’S BEEN DONE
BUILDING PROJECT
•	 Completed backfill of dirt and installed 

drainage piping for gutters & surface 
water on sides and back of building

•	 Roofing trusses erected and in place
•	 Plywood put on roof

KITCHEN / HK / OFFICE / MAINT.
•	 Meals served for volunteers and guests

​WHO’S BEEN HELPING
BUILDING PROJECT
•	 Mark Bechler 
•	 Theda Good
•	 Sam Hershberger 
•	 Dawn Kreider
•	 Leon Stutzman
•	 Ardell Swartzendruber 
•	 Ron Weaver

November 2014

​WHAT NEEDS DOING
BUILDING PROJECT
•	 Put on ice & water shield to protect plywood 

on roof
•	 Continue work on rafter bracing and covering 

exterior with plywood
•	 Install cistern tank to collect spring water 

from building site
•	 Install drain line from cistern to stream bed

KITCHEN / HK / OFFICE / MAINT.
•	 Finalizing 2015 Online Registration 
•	 Putting together the seasonal “Trail Call”



WHAT’S STILL NEEDED: $294,587 (49% of projects)

WHAT’S BEEN GIVEN: $305,413 (51% of projects)

Thanks for your ongoing financial support with gifts large & small!
$777.88 / $300 / $1,800 / $10 / $75 / $185,000 / $500 / $200 / $500

Please join us in making this project possible!  
Donate at www.rmmc.org

Sign up to receive the weekly 
update by email. 

Call camp or visit www.rmmc.org

WHO’S COMING TO HELP
BUILDING PROJECT
•	 Sam Hershberger (November)

If you would like to see your name 
here, please contact us to volunteer!

    719-687-9506  info@rmmc.org

WHAT’S IN THE REVISED INFOGRAPHIC?
•	 To reflect the significant challenges and blessings shared by Ed Shirk (board president) on behalf of 

the camp board, what began as one project has now become two projects (Pleiades Building Project 
and Water Projects).

•	 The infographic (blending of image with information) above represents the simultaneous need to raise 
money for each project (depicted side by side). The increased financial need of the Pleiades Building 
Project is now at an estimated $500,000 and the financial need of the Water Project to benefit from the 
spring water source is at an estimated $100,000 for a total of $600,000.

•	 As both projects are being achieved together, the horizontal blue line in the graphic representing 
“WHAT’S STILL NEEDED” and “WHAT’S BEEN GIVEN” will move at the same time.

•	 Donations received each week will advance the solid blue line representing the generosity of so many 
(sometimes when needed most)!  May God bless each gift and each giver in support of the Rocky 
Mountain ministry.


